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Meet the 

Governors: 

Elle           

Diamond 

I am Priory’s Exams 
and Pupil Data 
Administrator, first 
starting in the post in 
2013, as a Business 
& Admin Apprentice. 

I am proud to work 
at Priory and want to 
help ensure it gets the 
recognition it deserves. 

Winning Forms 

This week’s winning 
form is Mrs Simpson’s 
H2. 

They finished the 
week with 100% 
attendance and just 1 
late! 

Bake Sale! 

Ms Cservenak and 
MFL will be hosting a 
French and Spanish 
themed bake sale on 
Wednesday 22 March. 

There will be 
winning prizes for the 
best Spanish and 
French inspired entries 
handed out at the end 
of term. 

Year 11 had a special guest speaker 
in on Wednesday to deliver an 
assembly based on having the right 
mindset ahead of the upcoming GCSE 
exams. 

Mr Eastham delivered an important 
message to pupils in September about 

how important it is to be positive and 
believe you can achieve. 

Mindset advocate, Rachael 
Ainsworth, delivered two assemblies for 
Year 10 and 11 which focussed on 
getting pupils ready in their minds for 
their important summer exams. 
 

A Royal Exchange 

of Drama 

On Wednesday night, the Year 11 
GCSE Drama students visited 
Manchester’s famous Royal 
Exchange Theatre to watch 
‘Suppliant Women’. 

The play, writeen over 2,500 years 
ago, echoed many of the social and 
political issues that we find in today’s 
society. 

The production is set in the time of 
Ancient Greece and told the difficult 
story of women seeking asylum in in 
the city of Argos, in order to escape 
forced marriage. 

Having watched the play, the 
students will now produce an essay 
about all aspects of the performance. 

Priory pupils to 

go back in time? 

Does Priory have any families that 
would like to go back in time and 
experience life from a different 
perspective? 

The BBC have reached out to local 
schools in search for families to 
participate in a brand new series, 
where those who take part immerse 
themselves in the lives and diets of 
working people in Northern England, 
over the last 150 years. 

We know we have pupils who love 
Food Technology, as well as those 
who love to study the past in History. 

If you or your family are interested, 
contact backintime@walltowall.co.uk. 

Families must have a minimum of 2 
children aged 8+. 


